Kippi Walker/WUTC To fowles NG

10/19/2006 02:50 PM Jim Ward WUTC@WUTC, Gene Eckhardt/WUTC@WUTC,
cc Nancy Paulson/WUTC@WUTC, John
Cupp/WUTC@WUTC, Records Center

bce
Subject Rosario Utilities, Docket UW-061389 -- Letter

Ms. Fowles,

A letter in response to your October 15, 2006, e-mail to the Commission is attached.

Letter to Fowles pdf
Thank you,

Kippi Walker, Legal Secretary

Utilities and Transportation Commission
Administrative Law Division

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

(360) 664-1139

kwalker@wutc.wa.gov



